
 

 

OFFICE CLOSED DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

For the health and safety of our customers and employees, our office is closed as of March 

27, 2020 until further notice.  Our adminstrative staff continue to conduct regular sewer 

district business from home.  The plant will be staffed with one employee Monday thru 

Friday, working reduced hours, but they will not be able to assist customers or visitors. 

 

If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Debbie at: 

Via email:  debbie@ogunquitsewerdistrict.org   or   207-646-2028 to leave a message (your 

call will be returned as soon as possible). 

 

Payments may be made in the following ways: 

 Regular Mail (please make check payable to “Ogunquit Sewer District” and mail to:  
PO Box 934, Ogunquit, ME  03907. 

 Credit Card or E-Check, go to: www.ogunquitsewerdistrict.org  to make payments via 
our website. 

 We cannot accept payments over the phone. 
 

Water Meters for Outside Watering: 

We will be able to continue to sell meters with prior arrangements made.  Please call 207-

646-2028 and leave a message.  Debbie will return your call as soon as possible and arrange 

a date and time for you to pick up your meter.   

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this very difficult time. 

Be safe & be well! 

Philip A. Pickering, Superintendent 
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